
  
 

Friday Acre, Lichfield, Staffordshire, WS13 7HJ 
T: 01543 421850   E: admin1@chadsmead.staffs.sch.uk  
 

 
11th February 2019 

 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Year 4 Visit to Nether Stowe – School Of Rock 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Children in Year 4 will be visiting Nether Stowe school on Tuesday 12th February 2019, to 
watch the dress rehearsal of School of Rock.  
 
We will be leaving school after lunch and will walk to Nether Stowe school ready for the 
1.15pm performance. Please ensure children are in full school uniform, have a  waterproof 
coat and a drinks bottle. We will return in time for the usual end of day. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs G Grainger 
Headteacher 
 

 
 

 
 


